
 

 

In March 2019, NASBA will transition all CPA user accounts, including course and attendance records, 
from the CPEtracking tool to the new platform, CPE Audit Service.  

Beginning on March 4, 2019, users will no longer have access to CPEtracking as their historical data is 
migrated to the CPE Audit Service. Once the transition is complete, Board of Accountancy staff will 
receive training on the new system and determine when the new platform will be launched for use by 
its CPA licensees.   

CPA users will receive an email at the current email address on file with their State Board of 
Accountancy that will contain the information needed to register their new account in the CPE Audit 
Service platform.  All pertinent access information will be included in the registration communication.  
Once launched, the new CPE Audit Service platform will also include video tutorials that focus on the 
new features and most commonly used components. 


